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NOTIFICATION OF AWARD 
 
 
Date:   August 2, 2024                                                                                                                 
 
 
Solicitation No.: IFB-07-ENG-2023 
 
Project Name:  Aplacho Drainage and Roadway Improvements 
 
Project No.:  22202 
 
 
After evaluation of bids received for the above solicitation, the Guam Waterworks Authority has 
accepted the bid proposal submitted by A&R Pacific in the amount of $1,053,819.91. 
 
The Guam Waterworks Authority wishes to thank all bidders, sub-contractors, and suppliers who 
participated in this solicitation. 
 
 
 

Jeanet Babauta Owens, P.E. 
Assistant General Manager, Engineering 


